
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
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525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   •   SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111   

 
ELECTRONICALLY DELIVERED 
 
December 2, 2019 
 
Mark J. Turner 
President 
Memorial Regional Health Services, Inc. 
4500 Memorial Drive  
Belleville, IL 62226 
 
Re: Acknowledgement of Financial Commitment  

PERMIT NUMBER #:17-069 – Memorial Hospital East Medical Clinics Building-Shiloh 
 
Dear Mr. Turner: 
 
Please accept this letter as notice that the permit referenced above has been financially committed as of 
October 11, 2019 the date the State Board received your permit renewal request. The permit renewal request 
stated that approximately 44.2% of the costs of the permit had been expensed.  The permit is in compliance 
with 77 Ill. Adm. Code 1130.720.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff 
at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 

Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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